
Leckhampton Surgery Patient Participation Group 2024 
 
The Patient Participation Group (PPG) is a group of volunteer patients and representatives 

from the practice who meet around every 2/3months at the surgery to discuss the services 

offered by the surgery and how improvements can be made for the benefit of patients and 

the practice. The PPG is keen to assist in the development and growth of the practice and 

does not act upon specific complaints. 

The group has been active  since September 2023 following a pause due to Covid.  The PPG is 

currently under represented by younger patients and would welcome younger patients who 

would be interested in joining. The group is also seeking a secretary who will take minutes of 

the meeting and prepare the agenda together with the Chair.  

 

Click on the links for more information on PPGs https://www.nhsglos.nhs.uk/have-your-
say/working-with-you/patient-participation-groups/ and https://www.patients-
association.org.uk/pages/category/patient-participation-groups 

 

Occasionally the PPG may send out a survey to patients.  If you would be interested in taking 

part in surveys please complete the PPG form. Thank you! 

 
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.nhsglos.nhs.uk/have-your-say/working-with-you/patient-participation-groups/
https://www.nhsglos.nhs.uk/have-your-say/working-with-you/patient-participation-groups/
https://www.patients-association.org.uk/pages/category/patient-participation-groups
https://www.patients-association.org.uk/pages/category/patient-participation-groups

